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2024 Luminary Awards Nonprofit Beneficiaries Check Presentation 
 
CAMP HILL, PA: On Monday, September 30th, the West Shore Chamber of Commerce 
presented the two nonprofit beneficiaries of our Luminary Awards Luncheon with donation 
checks. The two nonprofits were chosen by the recipients of the Shining Star and Visionary 
Awards.  
 
The Shining Star Award recipient, Michelle Loomis of UPMC Pinnacle Foundation, chose 
Community CARES as her nonprofit beneficiary and the Visionary Award recipient, Joanna 
Dennstaedt of Radiant Hope, chose her organization as her nonprofit beneficiary. 
 
This year’s Luminary Awards Luncheon, created by our Women in Business Roundtable 
Committee, honored nine extraordinary female professionals nominated by their peers 
because of their excellence in their work environment and community. This is the eleventh 
year that the Chamber has been able to give back to two nonprofits. 
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About The West Shore Chamber of Commerce 
The West Shore Chamber of Commerce is a dynamic business organization that advances member success, 
influences issues and exemplifies strong business performance. The Chamber represents, promotes and 
facilitates business for the community. To learn more about the West Shore Chamber of Commerce, visit 
www.wschamber.org. 
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